
Dear St Margaret’s Parent Carer Community

Despite the cold, Spring is here!

Thank you for all your support in the Autumn term in our fundraising 
events. We have a few projects in the pipeline which we are looking to 
raise funds for this term. 

We are pleased to announce that after talks with Mr Jee and Ms Dark 
the PTA will be funding the adoption of rescue chickens, and a 
project alongside the University of Chichester to create a “Quiet 
Zone” in the top field. 

To do this we have a few events/ activities planned this term and next…

FREE ACTIVITY: 
This year we invite all children to enter our “Cupcake competition”. On 
the last day of term, Friday 31st March children may bring in 
6 cupcakes that they have made or decorated themselves. These 
can be chicken/ spring/ Easter themed if you like!.

A winner and runner up from each year group will be announced and 
given prizes at the end of the day, and the PTA will sell the cupcakes in 
the playground after school. 

More details to follow soon! 



FREE ACTIVITY: 
To welcome the chickens, we would like children to design a “Name the 
Chicken” poster. If they win, one of the chickens will be given that 
name! 

7 winners will be chosen and each will win a small prize. 

More information and templates will be available soon! 

We will be running a raffle this term for all to enter! £1 per strip of 5 
tickets. 

You will be able to purchase tickets at the school office and also online 
(more details to follow). 

Prizes include tickets to Goodwood Festival of Speed and Goodwood 
Horse Races. 

Keep an eye on details about our Summer Term Discos next term, coming soon!


